
Student Wellness and Success Funds Plan/Disadvantaged Pupil Impact Aid Plan 

 

The Coldwater Exempted Village School District collaborates closely with the Mercer County 
Educational Service Center and Foundations Behavioral Health Services to address the mental 
and physical health requirements of Coldwater students. For the fiscal year 2024, this 
collaborative partnership will remain in place, enabling the continued provision of 
comprehensive health services tailored to meet the diverse needs of the student body. 


